
From: Virginia Feldman [mailto:feldmanvi@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, February 06, 2015 6:42 AM 
To: BPS Mailbox 
Subject: Pembina Propane proposal 
 
Dear Sirs & Madams: 
Approving the Pembina Propane proposal would be counter to our goal of being a national 
leader in responding to climate change. 
I urge you not to approved their request. Instead: 

• The City needs to consult with independent experts on issues such as climate 
change, safety and jobs as opposed to relying on Pembina and the Port for its staff 
report; 

• All neighborhoods within the blast radius of the trains, boats and facility need to be 
apprised of the risk with at least 30 days notice before the hearing; 

• The energy used to power buildings is the largest source of carbon pollution in 
Portland and should be monitored 

 
 
 
 Thank you for your attention 
         Dr. Virginia Feldman 
 503 635 4799 
11230 SW Colllina Ave. 
Portland, Or 97219 
 


